Ohio Attorney General's Office
Bureau of Criminal Investigation
Investigative Report

2021-2286
Officer Involved Critical Incident - 2469 Kimberly Pkwy. E,
Columbus, OH 43232 (L)

Investigative Activity: Attempt to Locate/Contact

Involves: Sgt. Terry McConnel (O)

Date of Activity: 09/29/2021

Activity Location: Perry County Children Services - 526 Mill Street, New Lexington,

OH 43764, Perry County

Narrative:

On September 29, 2021, Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCl) Special Agent Jim Mulford
(SA Mulford) accompanied Columbus Division of Police (CPD) Sargent Terry McConnell (Sgt.
McConnell) to conduct a death notification to John and Melody Veyon. This notification was
regarding their adopted son, Kyle Veyon, who was involved in a fatal shooting with officers with
the Columbus Division of Police on this date in the roadway at 2469 Kimberly Parkway E. in
Columbus, Ohio.

At approximately 2100 hours, SA Mulford and Sgt. McConnell traveled to 14974 Township
Road 202 in Corning, Ohio. The Veyon’s were not home at the time, but ultimately agreed, by
telephone, to meet at the Children’s Services parking lot in New Lexington, OH.

During the notification, Melody Veyon reported Kyle had been diagnosed bipolar and had a
long history of mental health issues and drug addiction. She stated she talked with Kyle this
week and begged him to seek medical attention. His adoptive parents stated they were very
concerned with Kyle's mental health status and drug addiction.

SA Mulford left a business card with the Veyon’s advising them they could call with any follow-
up questions or concerns.
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